
  

ACC 3 
 
Office of the President 
September 9, 2016 
 
 
 
 
Members, Audit and Compliance Committee: 

 
PROPOSED REVISIONS TO INTERNAL AUDIT CHARTER 

 
Recommendation: that the revisions to the Internal Audit Charter be approved effective September 
9, 2016. 
 
Background: The Audit Subcommittee approved the initial Internal Audit Charter on May 10, 
2005. The Audit Subcommittee approved the revised Charter on March 27, 2012 as a result of a 
recommendation set forth in the Quality Assessment Review of the Office of Internal Audit dated 
October 2009. The Audit and Compliance Subcommittee approved the revised Internal Audit 
Charter on June 10, 2014 in response to the Audit and Compliance Subcommittee Charter revised 
on September 10, 2013.   
 
The proposed revisions are in response to a proposed revision to the Audit and Compliance 
Committee Charter (Audit and Compliance Committee recommendation ACC 2, September 9, 
2016 meeting.)  Governing Regulation (GR) II, approved by the Board of Trustees at its September 
2015 meeting, moved the Audit and Compliance Subcommittee from its subcommittee status of 
the Finance Committee to a regular standing committee of the Board.     
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Action taken:  Approved  Disapproved  Other      
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